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Community Development Department 

801-399-8765  //  444 24th Street, Ogden, UT 84401  //  swilkinson@co.weber.ut.us 
#WinninginWeber 

Date:  November 20, 2020 

To:  Weber County Board of County Commissioners 
  

From:  Sean Wilkinson, AICP  
  Director, Community Development Department 
   
Subject: Request for approval of a contract between Weber County and Scales Unlimited for 

installation of an above ground scale at the Weber County Transfer Station 
 
Agenda Date: December 1, 2020 
 
Documents: Exhibit A: Scales Unlimited Contract 
 

 

Summary: 
The Weber County Solid Waste Division is requesting approval of a contract with Scales Unlimited to install 
a new above ground scale at the Weber County Transfer Station. Scales Unlimited was selected through 
a competitive bid process conducted in compliance with Weber County’s purchasing requirements. The 
new scale will cost $44,900. 
 
This new scale will be the second scale at the Transfer Station. It will be used for large commercial trucks 
and will reduce wait times at the existing scale for residential and small commercial customers. Safety at 
the Transfer Station will also be improved because the large commercial trucks will use a separate 
entrance and exit than the general public. Work on the scale will start in 2020 and finish the spring of 
2021. 
 
Recommendation: 
Approve the contract with Scales Unlimited for $44,900. 
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